
I require proper labelling of food so that I can make an informed decision on what I buy, what I eat 
and what I feed to my family.  I do not wish to support the Palm Oil trade, I do not want to cut down 
native forests to support this trade.   
 
 This is mine and my families right. 
 
Thank you  
 
Regards  
Terri Bach  
 

 


